## **SMA Follow Up Election Candidates**

Below is an overview of one of the two candidates who are in the running for the third board position available following the 2023 SMA Annual Meeting and Election.



Name: Jen Mooney Background:

Being an active resident of Stone Meadow for the last 13 years as well as being a member of the HOA Board of Directors for 10 of those years, has been both rewarding and an honor. I am a graduate of Central Michigan University with a degree in Early Childhood Development and Business Administration. I am currently the Program Director of a state funded preschool program, supporting children and families alike within a church in the city of Flint. It has been

my husband and I's greatest joy over the last 18 years of marriage as we continue to raise our 3 children within the streets of this neighborhood and our community.

## **Outside activities:**

Our days as a family are busy with friends, travel, school functions, sports and extended family gatherings. Some hobbies and interests include that of supporting community events and volunteering at school functions as well as being a member of the PTA over the last 12 years. Professionally, I am a member of the Genesee County Centers Directors Association (GCCDA). You will also find me at the center of coordinating fundraising and community outreach events.

## Why I would be the best choice for the third board member:

As a 13-year SMA resident, a parent and an active member of our neighborhood along with my education, 10-year SMA Board Member experience and ultimately my personal morals and values, I feel I am the best candidate to remain a part of the SMA Board. Some highlights of my tenure aside the annual maintenance, upkeep and beautification of the neighborhood, include administrator of the social media Facebook page, new & improved street signage, 'No Soliciting' signs and entrance lighting with infrastructure and road repairs of high importance moving forward.

I am deeply committed to preserving the true responsibilities of a board member by supporting the bylaws, and rules and regulations in a neutral, fair and supportive way with any homeowner concerns. Safety, well-being, aesthetics and the betterment of our neighborhood as a whole will continue to be a top priority.

I will remain a positive and visible presence throughout our subdivision while partnering with neighbors to continue association activities (annual picnic, garage sale, chili cook off, food trucks) as well as bring back a few activities from the past (progressive dinners, euchre nights). I am committed to involving neighbors in any facet appropriate.

I kindly ask for your support and your vote. Let's embark on this journey together and make our neighborhood an even better place to live, work & play!

Thank you for your consideration,

Jen Mooney 4925 Spring Meadow Drive